REACH

Rescue African Children

OCTOBER

The Children's Voice

2025



Omega School is well into their second term which ends at Christmas time. Their year runs Jan-Dec. Please pray that they continue to work hard and press into their studies as the Final Exams approach. In Uganda, kids must pass their exams to move on to the next level. Omega School has had exemplary success in this area with stunning accolades as a result. Please pray for God's continued blessing on this great school. And thank you for your love!





Still a Need. As the years have passed by, our desks have gotten old and weak. And, there are not enough for all the students. Each desk sits three students at a cost of \$25. We thank you so much for the desks that we have already been able to purchase but there is need for more. Please pray for us for the Lord's provision for a few more. (Reach USA note: If you feel so led, mark a donation of any size "For Desks".)

Thank you and many blessings,

...Fred Tumwebaze





Gifts <u>received</u> by October 16th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville, CA 95661 ken@rescueafricanchildren.org

REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children PO Box 804 Jinja, Uganda - Africa fred@rescueafricanchildren.org

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor's name/# c/o Fred Tumwebaze Rescue African Children PO Box 804 Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

